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Interweave Continental Board - Interweave Continental Board members met in Boston for their annual retreat. Special guests were Rev. Jack
Lewis, Nick Teich, Rev. David Weekley and wife, Deborah Weekley.

Preparations For Board Retreat

|n order to prepare for our annual board retreat in Boston, MA, Maryka Bhattacharyya (on behalf of the Interweave
Continental board) spoke with UUA President Peter Morales and Alex Kapitan of the Multicultural Ministries Office.
She invited them to join us at our retreat. During their conversation, they recommitted themselves to working together
in support of LGBTQ people in our congregations and in the broader community.

The Interweave Continental board met with Janice Marie Johnson and Annette Marquis of the UUA Office of
Multicultural Ministries and with Rev. Patty Franz of the Church of the Larger Fellowship (CLF). We identified projects
that we think are important, and we pledged to work on them together. The projects are:

+ Make the Interweave Connect newsletter more accessible
« Collaborate on a multicultural transgender-themed workshop for GA 2014

+ Conduct test runs of our new Transgender Curriculum
In addition, we discussed the extensive Multicultural Ministries Sharing Project and the insights that will emerge

relevant to Interweave’'s mission. Rev. Franz discussed the needs of LGBTQ Unitarian Universalists who are
incarcerated. She said that many of them are members of CLF. Rev. Franz also told us that inmates have requested
the Interweave Connect newsletter. So, we exchanged ideas as to how that might be accomplished.

Once again, we realized that an effective board retreat helps to bring new ideas and new methods for achieving
our goals and fulfilling our mission. At the end of our retreat, we agreed that we felt energized and ready to continue
accomplishing our goals.

The Interweave Continental Board wishes o thank Peter Morales, Alex Kapitan, Janice Marie Johnson, Annette
Marquis, and Rev. Patty Franz for sharing their passions. Together we will do so much more than any one of us

could do alone.







































